
  
   

 

8 June 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Re: Wimbledon – Tuesday 5 July – Year 8 and Year 10 
 
The PE Department are arranging a visit to the Wimbledon Championship on Tuesday 5 July. This will be a 
fantastic chance to be part of an international championship and to see some of the best players. The 
tickets are for Court 2, Day 2 as well as access to the surrounding grounds. 
 

Date Visit to Contribution Details of visit Times Requirements 

5/07/16 
 
 
 
 

Wimbledon 
Championship 

£50.00 Travelling by 
hired minibus 
 
 

Leaving 
BWS at 
0830 
 
Returning at 
2000 
 

Packed lunch or 
money for lunch. 
School uniform is 
not required to be 
worn. 

 
 
The cost of the visit is £50.00 per student, which covers the cost of the ticket, fuel and parking.   
 
 
Deadline for payment:  Wednesday 15 June 
 

PAYMENTS:  

Please pay online via: www.scopay.com.   If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk 

 

No pupil will be barred from the trip on account of non-payment, but if total payments do not cover the cost 
of the trip then regrettably it will have to be cancelled.  

Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on the 
school website.  Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of any medical 
conditions and that your son takes all necessary medication with him on this trip. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
R Demain-Griffiths 
Director of Sport 
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